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Fourteen new IAM CREST Associate Instructors from Districts 141 and 142 completed a 
train-the-trainer program on transporting dangerous goods in the airline industry. 

Approximately 6,300 IAM-TCU airline and railroad workers will receive training in 

transporting hazardous materials thanks to a nearly $1 million grant from the U.S. 

Department of Transportation. 

The grant is the largest ever for IAM CREST, the Corporation for Reemployment and Safety 

Training, and will teach 90 members how to train thousands more workers on the hazards 

of storing, shipping, loading and unloading dangerous goods in the airline and railroad 

industries. 

IAM members should contact their Local or District Safety and Health Committees to be 

considered to become trainers. 

http://www.atd142.org/iam-wins-1-million-grant-for-hazardous-material-training/
http://www.elabs5.com/c.html?ufl=5&rtr=on&s=jaz5p,1frav,hto,1hgf,3qoy,7y8c,im6q


“IAM-TCU members deal with hazardous material every day and ensure its transportation is 

done safely,” said General Vice President Sito Pantoja. “The safety of IAM-TCU members is 

of the utmost importance and I thank the IAM’s Safety and Health Department and Director 

Jim Reid for securing this important grant.” 

Since 2008, IAM CREST has been the beneficiary of a DOT Pipeline Hazardous Material 

Safety Administration grant to provide airline workers with training from IAM CREST 

instructors. In 2014, the grant was expanded to include railroad workers. The latest grant 

supports existing training through employers not in duplication of those efforts. 

Visit the IAM’s Pipeline Hazardous Material Worker Training website for more information. 

  
 
  
 
  
 
 
 

http://www.elabs5.com/c.html?ufl=5&rtr=on&s=jaz5p,1frav,hto,a3ed,2gds,7y8c,im6q
http://www.elabs5.com/c.html?ufl=5&rtr=on&s=jaz5p,1frav,hto,4n2q,37ma,7y8c,im6q

